
Principal and Vice-Chancellor McGill University
A. E. MORGAN

19 th May ÏWEAL

Dear Mrs. Heu,

ï wa* glad to get your ®o<£intereeting 

note which gave me the infona^tion about the gathering

at Lingnan University of five students and graduates

of McGill University.

If you should happen to gather again, 

will you kindly convey the vary warmest wishes for 

success and happiness to any foraer McGill people 

whom you say meet in China?

Yours sincerely,

Mrs. Hsu,
Lingnan University Q-npua, 

Genton, China.


